
From:  Colin Thomson 
To: Jacqui Wallace 
Date:  08/04/2013 10:16 
Subject:  Re: Public Procession Notification: Aberdeen Trades Union Council 
 
Good morning Jacqui. 
 
I note that the parade applied for is the "full-length" Albyn - Union Street - Castle Street march. 
This is not as held in recent years, when a St Nicholas Churchyard to Castlegate march has been 
adopted, under police control, thus avoiding traffic management and temporary traffic order 
costs. 
 
The route as given will incur costs for the Council. The Committee may wish to ascertain where 
these costs will be met from. It would be a controversial decision to waive these for one 
organisation without extending this privilege to others (charities, British Armed Forces Day 
parade, et cetera and potentially to organisations with whose philosophies the Council may 
disapprove). 
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